
  

 

For Immediate Release 

Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2017  

 

Contact: Jill Goldberg 404.631.1828 

Communications Program Manager  

  

Cobb County... 

Ramp Closure and Detour at I-75 SB 

Entrance Ramp from South Marietta Parkway 
 

WHAT: Weather permitting, the I-75 Southbound entrance ramp from South Marietta 

Parkway will be closed for Northwest Corridor bridge construction. Traffic will be 

detoured via Cobb Parkway and Delk Road. 

 

WHEN:  Tuesday, April 25, 9 p.m. – Wednesday, April 26, 5 a.m. 

 

WHERE: I-75 Southbound Entrance Ramp Closure from South Marietta Parkway 

– Motorists entering I-75 Southbound from South Marietta Parkway will be directed to 

take Cobb Parkway southbound to Delk Road.  Motorists will then be directed to turn 

left onto Delk Road, followed by a right turn to access I-75 Southbound. 

 

ADVISORY: Motorists are advised to expect delays and exercise caution while driving 

in these areas. On-site message boards indicating dates and times will be present in 

advance of these closures. 

  

Georgia DOT, its developer partners and contractors are adjusting construction 

activities to reduce travel impacts to motorists during the I-85 closure. For the 



 

latest information on the I-85 bridge reconstruction, detours and travel 

alternatives, click here. 

  

Please visit the project website at http://www.dot.ga.gov/DS/GEL/NWC to stay informed, or 

email northwestcorridor@dot.ga.gov to subscribe to weekly traffic alerts. 
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The Department does not sell or offer a subscriber's personal information to third parties for marketing 

purposes. To no longer receive this e-news letter, please select "unsubscribe from this list" below.  

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to send an email to Jill Goldberg.  
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